
	

	

 
 
 
 
 
 

    24th September 2024 
 

     Tēna koutou, 
 
We are very excited to be able to offer our students the learning opportunity of a lifetime – a combined 
Classical Studies and History trip to Europe in 2026, visiting Germany, Italy and Greece.  
 
We believe a curriculum related Classical Studies and History trip to Europe will enhance our student’s 
knowledge of their studies and give them a chance to experience first-hand what otherwise they would 
have only seen in a textbook.  It will provide students with a variety of experiences that become 
memorable anchors for learning and subsequent recall. Students will be encouraged to use their own 
experiences as a point of comparison when learning about other people’s experiences in different times, 
places, and cultures and how they influence the modern world. They will develop their ability to form and 
reflect on their own viewpoints in a global context beyond the classroom. The trip will be for 17 days and 
will take place during the 2026 April school holidays. 
 
Please note, this trip is only open to our current Year 10 and Year 11 students, who intend to study 
Classical Studies and/or History in 2026 and/or 2027. 
 
If you would like further details, please register to attend the information evening on Tuesday 29th 
October using the following link: 
 
https://forms.office.com/r/mZq4zAT1qE	
 
We look forward to seeing you in October and beginning this incredible journey with our students. 
 
Ngā mihi nui, 
 
Suzanne Todd-McKeown, Liz McPherson and Simon Hayward. 

  
Suzanne Todd-McKeown    Liz McPherson 
TIC Classical Studies/Year 10 Dean  TIC History 
E suzanne.toddmckeown@beth.school.nz E lizmcpherson@beth.school.nz 
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